
 

 

2018 ADVISORY COMMITTEE  
ELECTION RESULTS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mike Aleksick has been re-elected to serve another term on the Advisory 
Committee. 
 
Mr. Aleksick, a current City employee of the Plan, has worked for the City and 
County of Denver for over 29 years.  Mr. Aleksick has served on the Advisory 
Committee since 2009 for three consecutive terms and will be serving another 
three-year term on the Advisory Committee. 
 
Frank Fresquez has also been re-elected to serve another term on the 
Advisory Committee. Mr. Fresquez worked for the City and County of Denver 
for 42 years and retired as the Manager of Print and Design from the Denver 
Public Library.  As the second-highest vote-getter, Mr. Fresquez will serve on 
the Advisory Committee until May, 2019. 
 
The other members of the Advisory Committee are: 
 
Robert Press, an elected retired City employee whose term will expire in 
May, 2020. 
 
Heather Britton, a member of the staff of the Office of Human Resources, 
appointed by the Career Service Board, to a term that will expire in May, 2020. 


